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June 23, 2016
1:00 pm

Parents and Guardians are invited to our Grade Five
Closing Ceremony to celebrate this milestone.
Please join your child for this special occasion!

Date: Thursday, June 23, 2016
Time: 1:00 p.m.,

Where: Hubbard Avenue Elementary School

Refreshments to follow!

Hubbard Avenue
Elementary School







